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	Construction on East Gorham Street is expected to begin at the end of April or early May. The project impacts East Gorham Street between North Butler Street and North Baldwin Street. Raymond P. Cattell is the company that will do curb, sidewalk and storm sewer replacement. Payne Dolan is the company that will do pavement resurfacing. This project will take six weeks. One lane will be open for most of the project. At the end of the project, a full closure will happen from Friday 8:30 a.m.-Saturday. Please use care when in the construction zone.
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E. Gorham between N. Butler & N. Baldwin 


	Jim Wolfe, Project Manager ▪ (608) 266-4099▪ jwolfe@cityofmadison.com

	Learn more about the project: cityofmadison.com/engineering/projects/gorham-street- resurfacing
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